

Serbian First Deputy Prime Minister and Foreign Minister Ivica Dacic met today with the Ambassador of Ukraine in Belgrade, Oleksandr Alexandrovich.

At today's meeting they discussed recent visits of the OSCE Chairman-in-Office Dacic to Kyiv and Minsk in order to support the OSCE activities in Ukraine and the political process for resolving the Ukrainian crisis.

It was noted that the visits were very useful, and that regular communication between Belgrade and Kyiv would be continued during the remainder of Serbian OSCE Chairmanship.